§ LITTLE ILFORD SCHOOL

COURAGE » COMMITMENT = COMPASSION

7th May 2024

RE: Year 10 Subject Parents’ Evening
Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite you to attend the Year 10 Subject Parents’ Evening on Tuesday
21st May 2024 from 4pm — 6.30pm.

During the evening you will have the opportunity to meet with all of your child's GCSE subject
teachers who will update you on their academic progress and what they need to do to improve
in the subject.

The evening aims to give you as much information as possible to enable you to actively
support your child so that they achieve their full potential and make the most of the
opportunities at school.
Your child will be using their diary (p35) to make appointments for you with their
subject teachers for the evening.
Please check that they have made those appointments.

All parents are expected to attend this very important evening as it is an opportunity to meet
with subject teachers and be informed of their progress to date and any concerns they may
have.

Students MUST attend in their FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM.

We look forward to meeting you and thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Dennis / Pastoral Achievement Leader Year 10

‘ ‘ ... an excellent ambassador for community cohesion within the locality - OFSTED , ,




